Response to liaisons:


“Title: LS161 - MPLS-TP Survivability Framework draft reviewed (ref # 021.02) 

LS162 - Comments on draft-ietf-mpls-tp-data-plane-01 [Ref # 023.02] 

LS163 - Comments on draft-ietf-mpls-tp-identifiers-01 [Ref # 022.02] 

LS164 - Response to MPLS-TP ACH TLV Structure -02 WG Last Call (ref # 020.02) 
ref # 027.01.”
Thank you for your liaison statements (Ref # 020.02, Ref # 021.02, Ref # 022.02 and Ref # 023.02) We have received the comments and they will be incorporated in the next version of the document or we will explain why the changes cannot be accepted using a liaison statement.

We would also like to draw your attention to the way we intend to continue the review of the MPLS-TP drafts.
In order to speed up the review process we will run the final working group last call (intended to verify that comments received in earlier WG last calls has been correctly handled), the IETF last call and the IESG review in parallel. This does not represent any reduction in the ITU-T’s ability to provide review and input to the documents, and facilitates the additional time that the ITU-T requested for review. The ITU-T will be notified when the scoped final working group last call is started.
Loa Andersson

George Swallow

IETF MPLS Working Group Co-Chairs
